
American Society of Plant Taxonomists

The American Society of Plant Taxonomists will provide travel grants of $300 each, plus the cost of an ASPT banquet ticket (or reimbursement for the ticket upon presentation of a paid receipt), for 45 students to attend Botany 2018 in Rochester, MN from July 21 – 25, 2018.  Recipients will be selected using a strict lottery system.  To apply, you must be a currently enrolled graduate student studying systematics and a current member of ASPT or an undergraduate with an interest in plant systematics (membership encouraged but not required).  Graduate students must have a signature from their major advisor; undergraduate students must obtain a signature from a mentor/sponsor in plant systematics.  The names of winners will be posted on the ASPT website.

Application for Student Travel Grant for Attendance at 2018 Annual Meeting

Name (printed): 

E-mail address: 

Institution/Department:

Mailing address as of August 1, 2018:

Student status:

________ Graduate

________ Undergraduate

If you receive the ASPT travel grant, do you plan to deliver an oral presentation or poster at the annual meeting or simply attend to listen to talks?

_____ Oral presentation
_____ Poster

_______ Attendance (no presentation)

I certify that this individual is an active student, is seriously interested in plant systematics, and would benefit from attendance at the 2018 annual ASPT meeting.

Name of advisor/sponsor (printed):  ______________________________________

________________________________________________

Signature of Advisor/Sponsor

To be considered for this award, return this form as a pdf with your last name in the file name by 26 March 2018 to: Jim Cohen, ASPT Membership Committee, jcohen@kettering.edu

